
 
No. F1560 

 
 
 

TRANSPORTATION AND INFRASTRUCTURE 
 
 

FORM OF NOTIFICATION OF TEMPORARY RESTRICTION 
OF TRAFFIC ON HIGHWAYS AND BRIDGE 

 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Please note that due to OpenReach work to be carried out by A-Plant it will be 
necessary in the interests of public safety to apply the following restriction to traffic.  
 
Access will be maintained at all times for emergency and vehicles requiring access to 
properties but may be subject to delay until the road is cleared of construction plant to 
allow safe passage through the works. Pedestrian access will be maintained. 
 
 
Speed reduction to 30mph 
 
C42C B999 Near Wedderlairs Via Raxton to C43C to Douglashead  
1 days commencing 04 November 2019 
 
Site notices will be erected in due course indicating the temporary restriction to traffic.  
 
 
No diversion 
 
 
Should you have any queries please call Paul Wilson on 01467 538961 
 
 
 
Signed  Anne Buchan  SENIOR ROADS ENGINEER - Formartine 
 
Date  21 August 2019 


